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Week three...

This week...

Thank you to our Year 1 and 2 parents for your
attendance at our curriculum meetings this

week. It was great to see so many people back
together again inside the school. If you couldn't

make it, we have sent the information to you
along with a form to ask questions that you

may have. 
We look forward to inviting our Reception
parents into school on Tuesday for their

curriculum meeting. Drop your child to their
class as normal and then proceed into the

large hall for 08:45. The meeting will conclude
before 09:15. We hope to see many of you

there! 
May I also take this chance to remind parents

that they should not be using the school
carpark or the small internal road on the site.

This is to ensure the safety of all children,
parents and staff. 

I wish our pupils and all of their families a fun
packed weekend. See you on Monday!
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In Reception this week the children have been
solving the mystery of how Humpty fell off his
wall. They have been searching for clues,
singing the rhyme, tracing Humpty and even
building him a new wall.

This week in Year 1 we have been writing lots of
facts about space including on the laptops. In
Geography we went orienteering using
photographs around our school playground.
We had great fun trying to find where the
pictures had been taken!

Year 2 have been learning to use adjectives,
including some synonyms, and have used them
to describe the features of castles. They made
working models of castle doors with hinges. In
Music they have been exploring non-standard
and standard notation.




Reception Curriculum meeting 
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Year Two
made hinges
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School meals
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a little more...

Medical - any food allergies and
intolerances - e.g. nut, gluten
Religious - e.g. Halal, Hindu
Ethical - e.g. vegetarian, vegan

As part of a recent review, our catering
provider Twelve 15 have looked at ways to
enable them to place further safeguards
around provision of meals to pupils who
require a special diet. 

This includes :

Please ensure you complete the online
application by Monday 1st November by
going to the Allergies and Special Diets page
on the Twelve 15 website, itstwelve15.co.uk
if this is applicable to your child.




Your child should not come into school if
they have any of the following symptoms:




On forest school days, children should
wear leggings/jogging bottoms (and
the rest of their uniform) and bring in
old trainers/wellies. Dates are on our
school website calendar. 
On PE days children should wear their
PE kit including trainers. 
Please read all emails sent via
ParentMail. 

Friday 1st October



The PTA will be selling hot chocolates by
the school exit gate. So remember to
bring your reusable mugs (if you have
them), and cash. Hot chocolate will be

selling for £1.50 with cream and
marshmallows. All profits are used to

fund projects in school. 

Mrs Webb is taking part in a fundraiser
for Cancer Research UK. This involves
running 60 miles throughout
September. If you would like to donate
and read further information about
this, press the image directly to the
right., a new link will open. 

https://www.facebook.com/donate/250660536920609/?fundraiser_source=external_url
http://itstwelve15.co.uk/

